
This month we have been

learning all about multiplication

and division! We have focussed

on our 2, 5, 6 and 10

multiplication tables and have

looked at all the different ways

of calculating our answers.

For example multiplication can

be thought of as repeated

addition, arrays or equal groups

and division can be sharing and

grouping.

In our Topic (History, Art and DT) we have been learning all
about the Great Fire of London! We really loved learning about
Samuel Peyps and his cheese as well as constructing and burning
down our own Tudor houses to recreate the fire on Pudding
Lane!

Our classes have    

been enjoying reading 

and performing some 

poetry. 

We have also been 

writing newspaper 

reports about a disaster 

in our classrooms and 

the story of the Three 

Little Pigs using speech 

marks for eye witness 

statements and 

adjectives in detailed 

descriptions. We have 

particularly enjoyed 

coming up with some 

dramatic headlines! 

IN YEAR 2 THIS MONTH’S SUPER 
LEARNERS:
Fitzwilliam- Tiago for being really 
enthusiastic about his learning 
and showing resilience in his 
classwork. 
Kings- Yasin as since joining us in 
January he has worked really 
hard. Friendly and kind, Yasin is a 
lovely addition to our class. 


